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From: Travis Siewert
Sent: Wednesday, March 07, 2012 7:15:00 AM
To: Ken Daniel
Subject: RE: Wilson FGD
Importance: Normal

___________________________________

I appreciate your quick response. This should help me finalize the proposed
Environmental Surcharge calculation.

Travis Siewert, CPA, CMA

Big Rivers Electric

201 Third Street

P.O. Box 24

Henderson, KY 42419-0024

(270) 844-6160

From: Ken Daniel
Sent: Tuesday, March 06, 2012 5:19 PM
To: Travis Siewert
Subject: FW: Wilson FGD

From: Ken Daniel
Sent: Tuesday, March 06, 2012 9:20 AM
To: Eric M. Robeson; Bob Berry; lindsay.barron@bigrivers.com.
Cc: Ron Gregory; John Eric Anderson
Subject: FW: Wilson FGD

Eric,
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Per previous e-mail, assuming a high level review, I am in agreement with your
assessment of red items and require more information to make a definitive
determination on the items in yellow. We have listened to various FGD technology
proposals and each one would utilize the existing infrastructure differently; thereby
affecting the disposition of the items in yellow. Please let me know if I can be of
assistance.

Ken

From: Eric M. Robeson
Sent: Tuesday, February 21, 2012 3:21 PM
To: Ken Daniel
Subject: Wilson FGD

Ken

Mark Hite sent me the CPR for the Wilson FGD

I made first pass at what I thought would probably be demo’d out (in red) and what I
thought might be demo’d (in yellow)

Would appreciate you going thru my take on it and mark it up as you see fit

Call if you have questions 6185

Thanks

Eric




